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Hi,

I don't like or agree with the assistance and access bill 2018 that is being proposed. It
ignores the reality that anyone who is using encryption to hide illegal endevours want be
detered by the bill and will just use any encrypted service that they can find or implement
there own. As a result | believe this bill will only reduce the privacy of the common citizen

and is an attack on us.

Please do not support this bill.

Kinda regards, James.



